
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 2nd July 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Summer Fete is rapidly approaching and Reception are giving the children the opportunity to 

decorate a pot and then plant a seed of their choice.  As the pots will take time to decorate we 

would like to offer this opportunity to children before the fete so that they can paint their pots in 

school.  

 

The cost of the activity is £1.  If your child would like to take part please could you complete the 

form below with a payment of £1. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth    Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher     Head Teacher 

 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________ to paint a pot. 

 

I have paid £1.00 to the class teacher.  

 

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ________________________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

